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President Kim McD. presided.  

Mae Matos and Gary Lucas were visiting Rotarians.   

Ben Taylor was our guest.  

Sue B. recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Jeff S.’s Thought for the Day™ was . . .  

“March brings breezes loud and shrill, 

stirs the dancing daffodil. ” ― Sara Coleridge 

Larry L. belted out “Hail, Hail.” 

 

Let’s Begin . . . 



Program 

Next Meeting        March 30, 2021 Noon via ZOOM 

 

Francesco Lecce-Chong, Music Director and Conduc-

tor of the Santa Rosa Symphony, talked to the Club 

about keeping music alive during the pandemic.  

The pandemic has forced symphonies to reach out to 

their audiences in unique ways. The Santa Rosa  

Symphony took to YouTube to stream concerts and  

interact with patrons.  

To watch for upcoming performances by the Santa Rosa 

Symphony @ Home go to:  

 https://www.youtube.com/user/ticketssrs 

And make sure you hit SUBSCRIBE. 

American Civil Liberties Union: Protecting Civil Rights  
and Civil Liberties Past and Present 
 
Join us as we hear from Patty Morandi, Sonoma County Volunteer 
Chapter of the American Civil Liberties Union of Northern California 
and Omar Figueroa, the Founder and Principal Attorney of the Law 
Offices of Omar Figueroa. 
 
Patricia Morandi, Chair, Sonoma County Volunteer Chapter of the 
American Civil Liberties Union of Northern California; Retired educator 
at Santa Rosa Junior College and Sonoma State University. 
   
Omar Figueroa is the founder and principal attorney of the Law Offices 
of Omar Figueroa, one of the leading cannabis licensing, regulatory 
compliance, and intellectual property law firms in California. 

https://www.youtube.com/user/ticketssrs


Club News 

District Training Assembly . . . Please save the evening of Friday, April 16th, 

and the morning/afternoon of Saturday, April 17th, for this year's District Training 

Assembly! On Friday evening be prepared to Zoom in for our District breakout 

rooms and guest speaker. On Saturday morning we'll return to a Vibrant District 

kickoff with a guest speaker, morning sessions and afternoon electives.  

Register now  — LINK 

 
 Ben Taylor from the Santa Rosa Symphony thanked the club for its donation to 

the Symphony’s Education Fund.  

 Julie M. had some Happy Dollars™ for those who made it to the Russian River 

Clean-up.  

 Rita A. had had some Happy Dollars™ for her birthday on St. Patty’s Day.  

 Maria R. had 50 Happy Dollars™ for her birthday. After the river clean-up, she 

went wine tasting. 

 Sue B. had 50 Happy Dollars™ for being in the Club for 18 years.  

 Gary L. had Happy Dollars™ for his 75th birthday. 

 Julie M. M. had 5 Happy Dollars™ for husband Todd retiring.  

 Joe M. had 25 Happy Dollars™ for his first COVID-19 shot and the river clean-up.  

 P-E Mae H-M. had a Happy Dollar™ for a friend who beat COVID-19. 

 A Cinco de Mayo party at Harvest Moon Winery is being planned. It’s a mixed 

club social. Details to follow.  

 President Kim had some potentially dangerous advice —  “Never regret anything 

that makes you smile.” 

https://dacdb.com/Register4/Index.cfm?EventID=77523844&UserID=800626593




 

 

T 
he North Coast Ethics in Business Award is a vision of 2020-2021 Rotary District 

5130 Governor Doug Johnson. DG Johnson strongly believes Rotary’s “Four-

Way Test” and “Core Values” are closely aligned with the concept of Ethics in 

Business. He shares, “As Rotarians, we need to honor businesses that are doing 

things right. Too often our society and the media focus on businesses that have been subject 

to scandals.” 

   This Rotary Award program will honor those organizations demonstrating ethical business  

practice in the workplace, the marketplace, and their community. There will be three award 

recipients recognized for their demonstration of going beyond the expected to achieve  

excellence in ethical business practices. 

  The planning phase for the Rotary Ethics in Business Award’s program started in early 

2020 during the COVID-19 pandemic. The District-wide 2021 Awards luncheon will be an in-

augural event for this important multi-community award. Nominations for Awards are solicit-

ed from the public and the Award recipient will be chosen by a Blue Ribbon Committee of 

North Coast business leaders. Customers, employees, friends and other stakeholders who 

have witnessed exceptional ethical behavior are asked to nominate companies and  

organizations at: Ethics@Rotary5130.org 

   The annual awards are coordinated by a committee of local business leaders and mem-

bers of Rotary District 5130. 

Details are at the Ethics Awards Web Page     https://www.rotary5130.org/ethics/ 

mailto:Ethics@Rotary5130.org
https://www.rotary5130.org/ethics/

